

### **TAKE A PEEK!**

- NOTES FROM THE OFFICE
  - 1
- **W** UPCOMING EVENTS
   2
- IMPORTANT DATES
   3



#### **PRINCIPALS DESK**

The year is off to a great start so far and we're enjoying spending the winter season with you and your children. This time of year our students spend extra time participating in our SPARK physical fitness program, ensuring that they are able to work on their gross motor skills no matter the weather. We're having a great time jumping, dancing and playing together! We also want to extend a heartfelt welcome to the new families that joined us in January! Have a wonderful month and Happy Valentine's Day!

Sincerely,
Your Administratvie Team

# Upcoming Events

## EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION

Are you planning on re-enrolling for the next school year? We hope so! Please join us in March for Early Bird Registration! More information to come next month!

#### VALENTENESMALL

We will have a mailbox placed at our welcome table in the lobby. Please feel free to "send" mail to your child for Valentine's Day! We will deliver the letters to each class on the morning of February 14th! Family members and friends are encouraged to join in on the fun and send letters as well!

## VALENTINE'S DAY PARTY

Our classes will be celebrating Valentine's Day on February 14th at snack time. Sign-ups will be located right outside of your child's classroom. We will be sending out a Links 2 Home communication that will include times for each room. Please see your child's teacher if you have any questions!

#### PRESIDE

Enchanted Care will be closed as our teachers continue to learn and grow at Professional Development Day. Normal hours of operation will resume on Wednesday 2/18.



## FEBRUARY 14TH

Classroom Parties

### FEBRUARY 17TH

(CLOSED)

Presidents Day - PDD

FEBRUARY 28TH

Monthly Folders